
This week we focused on the passing of Queen Elizabeth 11.  We joined the school children to 
plan out and create a special commemorative plate in recognition of the Queen's long service. 
Using our super drawing skills to firstly plan a design on paper before transferring our ideas  
on to our plates where we used sharpies to draw our designs before baking them off in the 
oven to seal the image.  

We also used our creativity and fine motor skills to decorate a beautiful new hat for            
Her Majesty as we folded, twisted and opened out tissue paper flowers as well as selecting  

different craft materials to adorn the brim. 
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